
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  10 / 11 February 2024 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm: Glenn Payne  Sr Rita Savage 
10.00am: Maria McRae  Warren Ziebowski 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  John McRae 
SENIOR SERVER:        10.00am: Tony Fowler 
 
ALTAR SERVERS:  6.00pm:  Sebastian Silk, 
     Freya Silk 
 
10.00am: Ayon Peiris, Diyon Peiris, Ethan Surilla 
 
PLANNED GIVING: Trish Saines 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Monique Griffin & Team 7 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Jack McRae (February 2024) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: Bill Maloney, Chris Maloney, 
Brian Mullany (January/February  2024) 
 
MAINTENANCE: Mick Dwyer & Darrin Bear (Feb 2024) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Barb & Brian Hislop (Feb. 24) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Emma Taylor 
 
ROSARY STATUE: Irene Hopwood, 54 Binalong Street 
NEXT:  Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William Street 
   
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Lois Terry   Robyn Major 
10.00am: Di McGregor  Ursula Sewell 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 4 February 2024 
    Parish Priest:   Fr Jiss Sunny   Deacon: Mark Ha 
          Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
            Phone: (02) 6382 2222       Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
    Office Address: Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
    Email:  young@cg.org.au  Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 
 
Parish Safeguarding Commitment: St Mary’s Parish is committed to safeguarding and  

upholding the dignity and rights of all of our children and vulnerable people.  
If any parishioner has any concerns about the above, please email Fr Jiss or the Parish Office. 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS - (6thSuninOrdTime) 
 
Lev 13:1-2, 44-46: 1 Cor 10: 31 - 11:1:  Mk 1: 40-45 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through 

the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES/MEETINGS 
 
Tue. 6th Feb: 5.45pm Mass in the CHURCH 
Wed. 7th Feb: 8.00am Mass in the CHURCH 
Thu. 8th Feb: 8.00am Mass in the CHURCH 
Fri. 9th Feb: NO 8.00am Mass in the CHURCH 
   1.30pm Anointing Mass in CHUR. 
Sat. 10th Feb: 5.00pm-5.30pm Rec. in Young 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun. 11th Feb:  8.00am Mass at Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
 
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass 
 
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
 
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice 
   

RECENTLY DECEASED:   Inno Van Mosseveld - Lismore 
(Brother of Vince), Brian Williamson, Janice Affleck, John 
Rolfe, Allan White, Carmel Price, Therese Bulmer, Fr Greg 
Bourke (Brother of Mary Maloney - Barwang St), Lynette 
Close, Arthur Snedden, Darryll Griffiths (Brother of Vicki 
Muller), Noelene Kennedy (Sister of Sr Helen Kennedy) 

Prayers are requested for Pat Gurney, Pat Maloney and 
Sr Phil who are unwell at the moment. 

1st Year Anniversary of death for this week is:   
John Rolls. 
Please keep this family in your prayers. 

WEEKLY CATHOLIC VOICE  
 

The Weekly Catholic Voice is available  
online each week. 

 
Please log into: catholicvoice.org.au and catch up  

with all the latest news. 

YEAR OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 
(August 2023 - August 2024) 

HOLY HOUR & ANOINTING MASS 
 

Deacon Mark will be leading Holy Hour 
from 12.30pm to 1.30pm, followed by our 

Anointing Mass which will be held in  
St Mary’s Church on Friday,  9th February at 1.30pm. 

  
(Please note there will not be 8.00am Mass that day) 

 
Anointing Masses will occur in Young on the 2nd  

Friday of each month from now on. 
 

It is only through our prayers and masses that can help  
our beloved ones. 

 
Please save the date and let anyone you know who 

would like to attend and bring them along.    
 

———————————————————————— 
 

Please join our new programme of  
“Year of the Holy Spirit” and have a cuppa together 

after the Anointing Mass in the Parish Centre.  
All welcome.  

PALM CROSS MAKING 
 

Because Easter is earlier this year and orders 
have started to come in, we need to start  

making our Palm Crosses.  
We will commence on Wednesday,  

7th February from 10.00am to 12.00pm  
in the Parish Centre. 

 
We need some men especially to help cut  

the branches and people to help  
make the Palm Crosses. 

 
Please come along if you are interesting in helping out. 

If we don’t get enough volunteers, we will lose our 
 identity for being a model parish in supplying palm 

crosses all over Australia.  
 

Please help us to retain this special  
ministry of The Year of the Holy Spirit. 

ROSARY STATUE 
 

Can you help keeping the tradition of praying the  
Rosary in our parish? 

 
The procedure is simple: 

 
The statue of Mary moves from house to house  

each week as per the roster. 
 

The person or family hosting the Rosary for the week 
invites family members, neighbours or 

friends to come and say the Rosary (books  
provided) or you may just say the Rosary by yourself. 

 
Saying the Rosary takes about 20 minutes and  
the host sets the time in co-operation with the  

possible group. 
 

Please contact Cath at the Parish Centre on 
(02) 6382-2222 or email: young@cg.org.au if you  

would like to join the roster. 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Please be advised that Reconciliation will  
re-commence on the 2nd & 4th  

Saturday of the month at 5.00pm. 
 

The next date will be Saturday,  
10th February, 2024. 

ASH WEDNESDAY MASSES 
(14TH FEBRUARY) 

 
Ash Wednesday Masses will be held in Young  

Mission Parishes as shown below: 
 

 
8.00am - Young 

 
8.00am - Boorowa 
 
8.00am - Grenfell 
(Liturgy of the Word) 

BRIBBAREE CHURCH ITEMS 
 
 

After celebrating the final Mass at St Columba’s 
Church in Bribbaree at the end of last year, it is time to 

clean everything out of the church. 
 

We would like to offer any items from the Bribbaree 
Church to our parishioners first. 

 
Please contact Brian on (02) 6382-3288 or email: 

bhislop2@bigpond.com if you are interested  
in purchasing anything. 

We welcome all the staff and students of St Mary’s  
Primary and Hennessy Catholic College back to  

school this week. 
 

Hope you had a good holiday and ready to start  
the new year with lots of energy. 

HAPPY 80TH BIRTHDAY BRIAN HISLOP 
 

Wishing you a magnificent 80th birthday 
on Monday, 5th February!  
 
May this milestone be filled with joy,  
cherished memories, and the company of 
loved ones. Thanks for all you do for our 
Parish and cheers to a life well-lived!   


